
 
 
 
 
 
December 22, 2010 
 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s), 
 
Good news!  Our Grades 3-5 Holiday Concert has been rescheduled for January 20th.  
There will be a 1:30pm performance during the school day and a 7:00pm performance as 
well.  We are excited to bring everyone some belated holiday cheer.  We really appreciate 
our students’ and parents’ flexibility in rescheduling this event.  If you have any 
questions, please contact the elementary school office at 764-5442.  Enjoy your holiday 
break! 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Becker 
Elementary Principal 


